

January 31, 2018

Mr Christophe De Kepper IOC Director General Lausanne, Switzerland

Dear Mr De Kepper,

Even if you might already be aware, it is my great pleasure to inform you of the confirmation of the AIBA Executive Committee for me to be the AIBA Interim President in accordance with the AIBA Statutes following the sudden resignation of the former AIBA Interim President, Mr Franco Falcinelli, during the 2018 AIBA Extraordinary Congress held on January 27, in Dubai.

Following your requests addressed to the previous AIBA Interim President, I am pleased to send you a report with AIBA's replies to all 6 requirements for the IOC Executive Board's review.

I and the AIBA Executive Committee sincerely look forward to receiving IOC's kind understanding on all past, current and future situation of our organization as well as to hearing of any further feedback or advice on further enhancement of our "New Foundation Plan".

Sincerely yours

Gafur Rahimov AIBA Interim President

cc: Thomas Bach, IOC President
Francesco Ricci Bitti, ASOIF President
Kit McConnell, IOC Sports Director